MiNUTES City COUNCIL
CITY OF ORANGE TOWNSHIP
NEW JERSEY

A SPECIAL MEETING TO HOLD A BUDGET HEARING OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF

THE CITY OF ORANGE TOWNSHIP HELD VIA AUDIO-VIDEO CONFERENCING ON
THURSDAY, JUNE 18, 2020 AT 7:02 P.M.

Roll Call:

Present:
Councilman Kerry Coley, East Ward
Councilman Christopher Jackson, At-Large (Arrived at 7:07 p.m.)
Councilman Harold Johnson, Jr., West Ward
Councilwoman Jamie Summers-Johnson, South Ward
Councilwoman Donna K. Williams, At-Large (Arrived at 7:12 p.m.)
Councilwoman Adrienne Wooten, At-Large
Council-President Tency A. Eason

Also Present:
Joyce L. Lanier, City Clerk
Lisette Sanchez, Deputy City Clerk
Nile Clements, Chief Financial Officer
Gracia M. Montilus, City Attorney
Megan O’Hanlon, Assistant Budget Consultant
Marlin G. Townes, Legislative Research Officer
Marty Mayes, Director of Public Works
Kathrina Nease, Water Superintendent
Laquana Best, Deputy Director of Planning
Tamara Robinson, City Clerk’s Office

The Chair asked all to stand for a Moment of Silence.

The Deputy City Clerk announces that the requirement of N.J. S.A. 10:4-9 et. Seq.,
“Sunshine Law” has been met. A notice of this meeting was sent to The Record-Transcript

and The Star Ledger on Thursday, June 11, 2020, posted on the Bulletin Board in City Hall
and filed in the Office of the City Clerk.

MATTERS FOR DISCUSSION
Calendar Year Budget 2020 — Budget Hearing (2)

o Water
e Department of Public Works/Planning
¢ Historical Preservation Committee

Kathrina Nease, the Water superintendent, reviewed the Water Department section of the CY
2020 Budget. She answered and clarified questions from Council.




Next, Marty Mayes, Public Works Director, and Laquana Best, Deputy Planning Director,
reviewed the Public Works and Planning Department sections of the budget and answered
questions from Council.

Finally, Marty Mayes reviewed the Historic Preservation section of the budget, answering any
questions that arose from Council.

There were no additional handouts or exhibitions were presented.
The City Clerk confirmed the next Budget Hearing will be on June 22, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.
Motion to adjourn by Councilwoman Williams seconded by Councilman Jackson.

The meeting was adjourned by a unanimous vote at 9:00 P.M.

Approved:

A L

f(erry Jﬁley ﬁ
Council sident



